
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

22nd July 2021 

 

Forthcoming Race Meetings 

Barbagallo 1st August & Collie 21st – 22nd August 

 

The next round for Formula Classic Racing is on 1st August at Barbagallo, entries close this coming 
Monday 26th August. Please get your entries in before this date. 

A barbeque will be held at the end of the meeting for all FCR members, their guests and friends. 
BYOB. 

Collie will host the following Formula Classic Racing round over the weekend of 21st / 22nd August, 
attached with this newsflash is a copy of their supplementary regulations and a draft timetable. 
Collie is always a fun, relaxed and social weekend, I would encourage you to make the trip South and 
enjoy the challenging track and the weekend away. 

Entry for both these events is via the MSA portal. 
 

 

 

STAY SAFE 
 

 



Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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